
 

 Shoreline City Hall 
17500 Midvale Avenue North 
Shoreline, Washington 98133 

(206) 801-2230 

 
 

SHORELINE CITY COUNCIL 
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

 

 

As required by the Council Rules of Procedure,  
you are hereby notified that a Shoreline City Council 

Subcommittee will hold Planning Commission candidate 
“finalist” interviews on Tuesday, February 13, 2018. 

 

Meeting: Planning Commission Interviews  
February 13, 2018, 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to interview candidates for upcoming 
vacancies on the Planning Commission. 

Interviews will begin at 5:00 p.m. and are scheduled to conclude at 
7:00 p.m. They will be held in the Conference Room 104 at Shoreline 
City Hall, located at 17500 Midvale Avenue N, Shoreline, WA 98133. 

NOTICE – THERE WILL NOT BE AN OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC 
COMMENT DURING THE INTERVIEW PROCESS 

 
 
 

Dated this 9th Day of February, 2018. 
 

Jessica Simulcik Smith 
City Clerk 

 


